

Your kindness means so much to the children of Boys Town.

Lyn S Romano Heavenly Brickks Charitable Foundation P1 PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge, NY 10526-0721 Միբթիթեփայիիվայիկարեսկցինիվային այկան

April 2020

Dear Friend,

Thank you for bringing faith and hope into the lives of our children with your recent gift

Easter and Passover remind us of the importance of faith. Faith gives us the strength to persevere, even in the darkest of times.

As our communities and our nation face extraordinary challenges, everyone at Boys Town wants you to know that you and your family are in our prayers and that we are tremendously grateful for your continued support.

Many challenges still lie ahead. We all must pull together to meet and overcome them. That's why your continued support and prayers for Boys Town and our mission are so crucial. I truly believe that the spirit of compassion and generosity that moves you to help our kids and families is what will get us through these trying times.

Words cannot fully express how much you mean to the children and families who turn to Boys Town in times of personal crisis. Thank you for being there for them!

May God bless you this holy season and throughout the coming year.

God's Blessings,

Father Steven E. Boes National Executive Director

an your farmily age in our playe.

er bow mach you filean to the

IRS Requirement: We acknowledge, in compliance with Federal Tax Law, that you have received no goods or services from Father Flanagan's Boys' Home for your contribution. Please retain this receipt for your tax records as substantiation of any charitable contribution deduction.